
Calling all 4th – 8th graders
to code for social good

Join your friends to
design and create
apps for a better
world.

The vision is
simple: everyone,
anywhere, should
have the tools to
change the world at
their fingertips.

No prior coding experience required!!
$15 registration fee. Snacks & Lunch included provided!

Saturday, October 6, 2018 @Mitchell College

New London, CT

8:30 AM - 3:30 PM

Come work with organizations from the

Greater New London area that need your help!

Prior registration required!

Check out www.rhokjr.org for additional information and registration.
Questions - email pbgans@rhokjr.org

http://www.rhokjr.org
mailto:pbgans@rhokjr.org

